O‘ZBEKISTON RESPUBLIKASI CABINET OF MINISTERS
VAZIRLAR MAHKAMASI REPUBLIC OF UZBEKISTAN
« 24 » May 20 22 y. N 02/1-424 100008, Toshkent shahri, Hukumat uyi

Government House, Tashkent, 100008

Your Excellency,

On behalf of the Government of the Republic of Uzbekistan,
I would like to express my gratitude your support for the implementation

of National goals and targets in the field of 2030 Sustainable Development
Goals of the Republic of Uzbekistan.

The Republic of Uzbekistan attaches great importance
to the implementation of the 2030 Agenda for Sustainable Development,
which is in full conformity with large-scale reforms in the framework
of its 2022-2026 National Development Strategy.

In this regard, recalling the holding of the High-Level Political Forum
on Sustainable Development (PFSD) under the auspices of the Economic
and Social Council in 2023, as well as taking into account the provisions
of the United Nations General Assembly resolution 70/1 of September 25,
2015: «Transforming our world: the 2030 Agenda for Sustainable
Development», I have the honor to request you to kindly include
the Republic of Uzbekistan in the list of countries planning to participate
in the presentation of Voluntary National Reviews of achievements under
the SDGs, which will be held within the framework of the PFSD in 2023.

I'hope for an early confirmation of the receipt of this letter.
Please accept, Your Excellency, the assurances of my highest

consideration.
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Deputy Prime Minister, Minister of Economic Development
and Poverty Reduction of the Republic of Uzbekistan

H.E. Collen Vixen Kelapile,
President of the United Nations

Economic and Social Council,
New York, NY



